
Homecoming Football Game 

On September 17th, Homecoming was a big loss for us.  With no point scored on our part 

we were defeated. Although we lost, Wolf Pack keeps the same positive attitude that is more 

important than missing a game.  

JV Line back #11 Lareul Cliatt says, “The year is ok, we lost, the linemen need to put in 

more work. But I have found weightlifting helpful to our team. But I still had fun win or lose.” 

Although the scores say it was a total lose, I think our school can agree that this is a 

learning point. After a year of being quarantined, getting back into the rhythm is going to take 

time.  

Lineman Kyle Vernon #65 on West High’s Varsity says, “We didn’t try our best, but we 

will come back Friday.” 

On Thursday 16th, our West High Wolfpack gets hyped up for the night rally. With a 

performance by our clubs and our Powderpuff.  

Offense, fullback, tailback, and SPER JV Joseph Ramos- Fortes #44 says, “During the 

carloads was one of my favorite memories, since it got us, all hyped up for the game.” 

 The game against Sonora Wildcats was a hard match, with the JV score at 0-29 and the 

Varsity at 0-49, we still got to enjoy our time at the dance and being together with friends.  

Lineman Kyle Vernon #65, ended his interview with, “The best part about the sport is 

meeting new people and the friendships we make.” 



After being quarantined during this COVID-19 outbreak, we have still managed to do the 

things we love and stay safe. Even though we lost, we still have time for improvement and 

understanding. 

 

 

  

 

 


